
  
 

 

  

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

May 10th 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Next week we will be focusing on mental health awareness. There will be special activities for pupils 

and we will share a special newsletter with you. Thursday May 16th will be Wear it Green Day. Pupils 

can wear anything green and of course their school uniform! 

You can find out more here: https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-

health-awareness-

week?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI_fqU4ZCBhgMV6ppoCR0sFgsHEAAYASACEgKHE_D_BwE  

 

Warm weather    

We have had some beautiful sunshine this week. Please do help your child to not wear too many 

layers. The upstairs of our building is often quite warm.  

If you need to send in sunscreen for your child, please make sure it is clearly labelled with their name.  

Punctuality   

Please make sure your child arrives and is collected on time. Secondary pupils must be here by 9 and 

be collected at 3.15.  

Primary pupils should be here at 9.30 and be collected at 3.00. Please call the office if there are any 

difficulties on the day. 

Careers Education  

4W attended another careers event this week. They went to Mile End to the’ Let's Work’ jobs 

information fair for SEN learners.   

School Survey   

There is still time to complete our survey. You can find it here 

We will share what we found out with you in our coffee mornings which will take place after half term.  

 

 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI_fqU4ZCBhgMV6ppoCR0sFgsHEAAYASACEgKHE_D_BwE
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI_fqU4ZCBhgMV6ppoCR0sFgsHEAAYASACEgKHE_D_BwE
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI_fqU4ZCBhgMV6ppoCR0sFgsHEAAYASACEgKHE_D_BwE
https://forms.office.com/e/cv5yphWHNE


  
 

 

  

 

Staff training 

Don’t forget school is closed on Friday May 17th for staff training.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


